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Dear Sir / Madam,

I would like to recommend the government to have a new tax called the "Banner
advertisement tax". The government can allow spaces at the handrail at the roadside to be
advertisement spaces (e.g. at Causeway Bay, etc.). Then the government can have large
amount of tax income from lending those advertisement spaces.

Best regards,

Edward
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